## Friday 9th September

<u>S2 Battlefields Trip</u> Can all pupils participating in this excursion please collect a newsletter from Miss Notman in room 121 ASAP.

LONDON DANCE TRIP All year groups If interested....... Collect a letter to take home with further details and information about a Parents Evening from Miss Robb or Mrs Abernethy asap

<u>Table Tennis & Badminton</u> Both Table Tennis and Badminton clubs will start on Thursday after-school. Open to all year groups. Everyone welcome

## Thursday 8th September

<u>Business/Design technologies London trip</u> Can all Londoners attend a short meeting in room 135 at break today (Thursday) please?

<u>Pupils to the office</u> Sam Hird and Anna Pollock, Shaun Craig and Katie McAllister please come to the office as soon as they have registered this morning

<u>Basketball – All years</u> Could any pupil that is interested in playing Basketball for Stirling High School this season please come to a short meeting at break time on Friday in the PE classroom.

<u>Water Polo</u> could any pupils who compete in Water Polo please come to a short meeting in the PE classroom at break time on Monday.

## Wednesday 7th September

A pupil from every form class to the office to collect information for classes.

<u>Pupils to see Mr Hamilton</u> Please can Clare, Kyle, Nick and Connel (all S1 Digital Champions) please see Mr Hamilton once they have registered.

SHS Rugby Can all players interested in playing for the school this year attend a short meeting at break in the PE classroom.

<u>S2 Football</u> Trials for the S2 football team will be held this Thursday after school.

Tuesday 6th September

<u>Blazers</u> Would all pupils please ensure their name is on their blazer. A reminder for pupils that lunch card queries are dealt with during break at the office.

## Monday 5th September

S1 boys Football trials will be after school on Thursday. Everyone welcome.

Premiership Experience Still a few spaces available for Sunderland v Arsenal – see Marco and PE teachers if interested.

Digital Champions Please meet in Mr Hamilton's room as soon as you have bought your lunch.

FAO: Senior Form An apprenticeship hairdressing opportunity has arisen at the Hair Chair, Dunblane. If anyone is interested please ask them to contact: Missmichellee@hotmail.co.uk or Tel: 01786 82445

Berlin Trip 2017 Can pupils please ensure a second payment if made for the Berlin Trip before the October break.

Club sign up Fair Now that you have all seen the amazing amount of different clubs that are on offer in school, keep a look out in the bulletin and on noticeboards for further info when and where the clubs will be.

If you didn't sign up don't worry just come along!





We have been fortunate to receive 4 pairs of tickets for GB's Davis cup match on Saturday 17th September in Glasgow. As Andy Murray supports the UNICEF charity we have decided to raffle these tickets and the proceeds will be donated to this charity.

Do you want to be part of the GB tennis barmy army?

On Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday in the hub Mrs Abernethy will be selling raffle tickets.

For the chance to win a pair of tickets (one for you and another friend from the school).

Tickets cost £1

The draw will be made on Thursday during form.

Junk Kouture Club REMINDER: We have decided that the club will run on a Wednesday lunch and a Thursday after school (2.50-4). Bring your lunch along to our first meeting on Monday 5th at 1.20 art room 222 to find out more info! If you can't make either of these days please come along on today and we will see if we can accommodate you!

China Trip Meeting Tues 6th Sept Interval Rm 109 Could the following pupil come to a meeting Tues Interval Rm 109.

Ailig Struthers, Matthew Burgoyne, Stuart Johnston, Ellie Craig McCourt, Elise Hallows Please could have discussed a date when you can do your presentation. Tues 20th and 27th Sept. are not possible.

<u>DofE 2015 group</u> The DoE group from 2015 need to put all their evidence, assessor's reports, assessor contact details and complete their aims for the expedition. If you do not do this by the beginning of the October Holiday you will not get your full Bronze award.

Return of folio work Art & Design Any pupil from last year's National 5/Higher wishing to pay for the return of their folios should add their name to the list in the Art department. The fee for the return of both folios is £5 and this will only be charged when the folios are returned to school, in November/December. The deadline to request the return of work is Friday 16 September. This gives you ample time to add your name to the list, if you would like your work returned.

The department will also request the return of additional folios to use as future exemplars from the SQA. If you have not asked for the return of your work by the deadline it may be requested by department.

Any folios requested by the department will be paid for by the department. These folios will not be available for return at a later date, as they will be the property of the Art department.

University Open Days and Careers 2016-17 new Information for S6 pupils Here

# **EMA Applications**

Forms and guidelines for the next academic year 2016-2017 are now available from the school office.